

September 19, 2022

Fair Political Practices Commission Dave Bainbridge, General Counsel, Legal Division 1102 Q Street, Suite 3000 Sacramento, CA 95811

RE: Support of Regulations 18624, 18625 & 18626

Dear Mr. Bainbridge:

On behalf of the Institute of Governmental Advocates ("IGA"), I wanted to convey IGA's support of the proposed amendments to regulations 18624, 18625, and the adoption of regulation 18626 as proposed in your memorandum dated September 15, 2022 to the Chair and Commissioners of the Commission. We understand that the Commission will consider these items at its November 17, 2022.

You may convey IGA's support to the Commissioners as you deem appropriate.

Sincerely,

General Counsel,

Institute of Governmental Advocates